From:

markandbetsy@gmail.com

To:

<u>Clerk</u>

Subject:

Solar support

Date:

Sunday, February 18, 2024 6:22:24 PM

Please share will all County Commissioners before their meeting Tuesday night. We are writing to share our support for the grant application regarding the Solar project. My husband and I are proud of you for considering this important step for our county. There is a lot we can do as individuals to maintain our beautiful county. But this would be a huge step that would benefit all of us. Thank you for your consideration.

Mark and Betsy Fisher Sent from my iPhone